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6th September 2023
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Firstly, as a team we would like to welcome both you and your child back to school. We hope that your child is as excited to be back at school learning as much as we are to be back at school teaching. The purpose of this letter is to provide you with an insight into what your child will be learning at school and how you can best support them at home.

Both your child’s Reading and Writing sessions at school will centre around the story Lost and Found by Oliver Jeffers. This book is available on many online resources; such as YouTube, and there are also copies in the library for your child to familiarise themselves with the story and its characters. This is not compulsory but would benefit your child if you are able to do so. The Reading and Writing will cover aspects taught in Reception to begin with to allow your child the opportunity to further develop those skills. These will link heavily to Phonics. 

Phonics will be taught daily. We follow Rocket Phonics and will give you an opportunity to attend a Reading and Phonics workshop in a couple of weeks.

In Science this term our focus is ‘The Body’. We will be looking at the main parts of the body, naming the different parts and also identifying the five senses and their uses. 

Geography will be based around the local geography of Swindon. Your child will develop their understanding of the vocabulary such as aerial view, landmark and map. The definitions of these words and other vocabulary that your child will be taught are available on the Drove Primary School website. 

PE will be on a Wednesday. Children are expected to bring their P.E. kit to school and dress themselves. Please ensure all items of clothing are clearly label with your child’s name. PE this term will be outside.

We recommend that your child brings in a clearly labelled bottle of water, which will be kept in the classroom, so that they have access to a drink at all times. 

Homework will be sent home on Fridays to be brought back to school on a Wednesday. 

Thank you for your continued support,

The Year One Team – Mrs Willoughby Miss Coleman Mr Roberts Miss Smith
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